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Dear Congresswoman Lucille Roybal-Allard,
	The reason for this letter is to encourage you to continue your ongoing support to  provide help to people and families in need of government support.  You recently supported The Recovery Rebates and Economic Stimulus for the American People Act, Bill number H.R. 5140, which gives tax cuts for more than 130 million families, recovery rebates for seniors and veterans, assistance for small businesses and more.  You also supported the American Housing Rescue and Foreclosure Prevention Act. H.R. 3221 which expands the FHA program so that many homeowners at risk of facing foreclosure can refinance into viable mortgages that are government-insured.  
	I strongly feel that with the current economic crisis which our country is facing at the moment, many people need to work hard but even that is not enough during this difficult time.   The government should also lend out all the help it can so that people can stand up to face the challenges yet to come.  As we are living in the democratic country, I believe that the government would show people that they have hope for the future and should not give up yet with the current economic crisis.  And with you supporting those acts which provide the people with the government aid, I’m very grateful that you represent our district and would like to show you my ongoing support for your campaign.  
	Thank you for all you do as our representative in Washington.  
Sincerely,

Thomas S. Ji

